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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING 
BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 20th JUNE 2011 
 

Question 
 
Can the Minister inform members whether he has withdrawn a grant to the Prison Me No Way 
initiative and, if so, will he advise what justification he had for this action? 
 
Answer 
 
The Housing Department has been pleased to support Prison Me Now Way, as part of a 3 year 
agreement, with an investment totalling some £50,000, together with significant officer time.  
This agreement will end this year.  As with all other States activities, PMNW will no doubt be 
looking at how it can deliver its objectives with less.  This may require a review of their current 
healthy reserves, partnerships with others and hopefully a greater emphasis on private 
sponsorship. 
 


